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June 1, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chairman

ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Will Coffman
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35212

Re: Letter of Support — Steven McDaniel

Dear Chairman Davis,

The Board of Directors for the Western Southern Tier Building Officials Association
(WSTBOA) which is also a chapter of the New York State Building Officials Conference
(NYSBOC), unanimously supports the re-appointment of Steven McDaniel o a 3-year
at-large position on the ICC Board of Directors. Steven's continued dedication to
NYSBOC over the years in addition to his advocacy for our region as a member of the
ICC Board of Directors, makes him an excellent candidate for this position and he has
our full support.

Please accept our endorsement of Mr. McDaniel for this very important role on the
ICC Board of Directors.

Smcerely

Jud

Alon Gustafsons Pre5|den’r
Western Southern Tier Building Officials Association
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